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The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of Government Degree College for Men, 

Srikakulam actively encourages all departments to solicit feedback on curricular aspects from 

students, employers, teachers, and alumni. The feedback addresses several critical areas, 

including syllabus content coverage, teachers' communication abilities, student-centric teaching 

strategies, availability and use of ICT facilities, relevance of course objectives to the course 

structure, and research orientation in course design. 

 

Upon receiving this feedback, the IQAC Committee reviews and discusses it with the concerned 

departments. Based on these discussions, appropriate measures are initiated to enhance the 

institution’s academic standards. 

 

Overall, feedback from all respondents—students, employers, teachers, and alumni—has been 

positive across various aspects of the curriculum. Despite this positive reception, the college 

administration remains committed to continuously improving academic standards to ensure a 

better future for the students. 

 


